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World Teachers’ Day  
Friday 31st October is World Teachers’ Day – so if you are reading this – please thank a teacher! 
World Teachers' Day was inaugurated on October 5, 1994 by the United Nations Education, Scientific 
and Cultural Organisation (UNESCO) to commemorate the 1966 joint signing of the UNESCO/ILO 
(International Labour Organisation) Recommendation concerning the status of teachers.  
As an educational leader, I wish to thank the teaching staff of Berowra Public School, for their continued professional-
ism and dedication to their students. Thank you teachers you truly make a difference in our childrens’ lives. 
 
Kindergarten Orientation Program  
The Kindergarten Orientation Program, Berowra Beginners, is drawing to a close and I sincerely thank teachers, bud-
dies, parents and our new Kindergarten students for their successful contributions. The teachers and I have enjoyed 
meeting our 2015 students and never cease to be impressed by the confidence, joy and enthusiasm they all display. 
Tomorrow, 30th October, will be the final day of the program.  Parents and 2015 students are invited to the school hall 
for our Kindergarten Orientation on Thursday, 13th November at 10:00am. 
 
Planning 2015  
The 2015 planning process has now begun. Please let the school know as soon as possible if your child will be enrolling 
in a new school for next year (except Year 6). Likewise, if your child will be taking an extended summer vacation and 
returning to Berowra after 28th January 2015, you will need to complete an exemption form. These can be obtained 
from the office. 
 
WOW Day 
We would like everyone to wear something orange on Wednesday November 12th for WOW DAY…….. Wear school 
uniform and just add something orange to it eg socks, ribbons, hat. 
"Wear Orange Wednesday." This is a national campaign in recognition of the efforts of thousands of SES volunteers 
who give up their time to serve their community. 
NO DONATION REQUIRED. 
 
Bike Safety  
Your child must wear a helmet when riding a bike in any public place  -  it is the law. 
Your child’s helmet must comply with the Australia and New Zealand Standards.  It must be securely fitted and fas-
tened on their head. 
Check that your child wears a bicycle helmet whenever playing or riding on wheels  - bikes, foot scooters, roller skates, 
skateboards or rollerblades.  The helmet should be firmly buckled so it fits without wobbling or slipping to the sides.  It 
must protect the forehead. 
Although children quickly learn to pedal, steer and brake, they are not ready to cycle near traffic or on the road. 
Children under 12 and adult riders accompanying and supervising them may ride on the footpath, unless there are 
signs specifically prohibiting cycling. 
When riding on the footpath, cyclists must keep to the left and give way to pedestrians, children need to take special 
care at driveways where vehicles may be driving in or out.  At intersections, children must dismount and wheel the bi-
cycle across the road as a pedestrian, following the ‘STOP ! LOOK ! LISTEN ! THINK !’ procedure. 
Children must dismount and walk bicycles into the school grounds and secure them to the bike racks. 
 

Di Bower 
Principal 
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MATHS FUN DAY  -   
Maths Fun Day was lots of fun! Feedback about 
the day has been very positive, as our students 
and staff enjoyed the hands-on discovery ap-
proach to learning in buddy groups. The Berowra 
teachers’ organised a variety of interesting activi-
ties, including all sorts of measuring, graphing, 
strategic games, problem solving, tessellation 
design, tangrams, 2D and 3D shapes and more.  
The study of mathematics provides opportunities 
for students to appreciate mathematical reasoning 
and to apply mathematical understanding creative-
ly and efficiently. The Maths Fun Day enabled our 
students to enjoy maths and become self-
motivated learners through inquiry and active par-
ticipation in challenging and engaging experiences. 
Many thanks to all involved. 
 
Kind regards, 
Glenn Pritchard 
BPS Mathematics Co-ordinator 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
LIVE OUTSIDE THE BOX CHALLENGE 
Stages 2 and 3 will be undertaking the Live Outside the Box Challenge for the next two weeks.  Students have taken 
home their passports and will require their parents and caregivers to sign their results at the end of each day.  The 
challenge encourages eating healthy meals and being active whilst discouraging foods high in fats and sugar. 
 
Taran Jones 
 
SPORT NEWS  -  Our four PSSA sporting teams have been playing really well over the past few weeks.  Both Junior 
and Senior Cricket showed great sportsmanship while narrowly losing against Hornsby Heights PS last week.   
The T-ball and Softball teams both enjoyed wins. 
 
CANTEEN  -  Please find our new summer menu included.  Pita Pockets are new and Nachos is back.  Salad is always 
popular as well as the old favourites. 
Canteen Roster 

Fri 31/10 T Pearce 
Wed 5/11 D Allen, P Smith 
Thurs 6/11 J Ludlow, C Harriss 
Fri 7/11 T White, V Eliasson 
Wed 12/11 L Plumridge, R Baker 
Thurs 13/11 K Carter, C Stone 
Fri 14/11 C Jones 

 
UNIFORM SHOP  -  Roster 

Mon 3/11 S Manns, L Plumridge Thurs 6/11 N Steele, C Harris 
 

It is a concern that many children are bringing large 
amounts of money to school to spend at the canteen, for 
example $20 or $50. 
This is a lot of money for young children to spend or lose 
as well as a concern for the amount of food they may buy. 
Pre-ordered lunches are preferred with maybe only a 
small amount of money to spend over the counter.  
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I just thought I would share this photo of some of the girls at 
the  Energy Express Eisteddford, held last weekend.  The girls 
came 1st and dance amazingly.  They scored 89 points for the 
dance and I do believe the extra school dancing has really 
helped.  
Thank you. 
 
Tammy Allen 
 

ENROL NOW FOR KINDERGARTEN 2015 
 
Enrolments for Kindergarten are well underway. 
 
If your child or you know of a child ready to start 
school next year make sure they are enrolled.   
Our orientation programs began this term with 
the Kindy Fun Day. 
Berowra Beginners Program commenced Week 2 
Term 4 and Orientation Day 13th November. 
 
For more information contact  
the school office on 9456 1319.  

Diary Dates 

October 

Thurs 30 League Tag Gala Day 
Pink Morning Tea 

November 

Sat 8 BPS Fair 

10-12 Year 3 Gibberagong camp 

Thurs 13 Kindy 2015 Orientation Day 

Fri 14 BPS Disco 

17-19 Year 4 Gibberagong camp 

17-21 Stage 3 Broken Bay camp 

Thurs 20 Stage 2 Water Catchment program 

Tues 25 Science Show 

Wed 26 Kindy Teddy Bears Picnic at Gibberagong 
P&C AGM 7pm in staffroom 

Thurs 27 Twilight Concert & sausage sizzle 6pm 

December  

Wed 3 Christmas church service 
BPS Helpers morning Tea 
Y7 2015 High School Orientation Day 

Tues 9 K-2 Christmas Concert 10am & 12pm 

Thurs 11 BPS Presentation Day 

Mon 15 Celebration of Learning Assembly 
Year 6 Farewell 

Wed 17 Last day of term 

18-19 Staff Development Days 

Jan 28 Students return for 2015 

Berowra Public School Fair 

Saturday 8th November 
 

Ride armbands are now on sale.  They are only $25 for unlimited 

rides from 11am till 3pm ($30 if buying on the day) and are available at 

the Uniform Shop Thursday afternoon, at BOOSH Cottage any morning 

or afternoon and outside Coles Supermarket on Saturday 1st November 

10am-2pm or contact Lisa on 0413 367 580 

 

Please return ALL raffle ticket books, sold or unsold AS 

SOON AS POSSIBLE. 
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Class Awards 

15 Sept - 10 Oct 

KB Isabel N, Locke T 

KP Max M, Oliver M, Farrah P, Alex L, Oliver M, 
Dorian T, Leon J, Alex L, Dominic H, Gabe H 

1A Emily C, Nicole J 

1C Zoe D, Jackson C,  

1S Avari D, Robert W 

2P Brinlee S, Grace H, Maximus V, Rachel D, 
Daniel L, Anthony D, Kian S, Marcus G,  

2R Drew S, Genevieve C 

3P Bodie D, Emma H, Fiona T 

4G Isara W, Zac B, William P 

4P Mirabel J, Cody L, Daniel H, Polly V, Nene H 

5W Abbey T, Hayley T, Stephanie M 

5/6J Jessica L, Byron C, Kyle L 

Pink Ribbon Pink Ribbon   

Morning Tea Morning Tea   
 

Thursday 30th October  

9.30am at BOOSH Cottage 
 

Bring a friend, bring a donation,  

wear something pink and  

come enjoy a tea or coffee, cake and a chat.  
 

Lucky door and raffle prizes to be won. 

Preschoolers welcome. 
 

See you there!! 

NOTES YOU MAY HAVE MISSED 

Sent 
Out 

Subject Distribution Response 
before  

3/9 Summer Sport Yr 3—Yr 6 9/10 

10/9 PSSA sport PSSA reps 9/10 

15/10 Beginner Recorder Kindy & Year 1  1/12 

17/9 Gibberagong camp Year 3 & 4 23/10 

16/10 Broken Bay camp 
Consent and medical 
form 

Year 5 & 6 24/10 

22/10 K-2 Christmas Concert 
donation 

K—2  ASAP 

22/10 The Surfing Scientist K—6 13/11 

29/10 BPS Disco K—6 13/11 

Most notes are on the BPS website under  
‘Our School’ tab—’Missed a Note?’  

MONEY COLLECTION DAYS 
 

Please note that money collection days at Berowra 
Public School are Tuesdays and Thursdays only. 
 

For security of payments it would be appreciated if 
money only be sent to school on these days in a signed 
payment envelope. 
 

We have only two days a week allocated to receipt 
money so please remind your child to give it to their 
teacher in the morning as receipting and banking are 
completed during the day.  Correct money is appreciat-
ed as the office is unable to hold change. 
 

Please do not hand payments in after school.  Handing 
money into the office may result in confusion and your 
child’s name not being marked off as paid for sport, ex-
cursions and activities. 
 

Any payments for the choir, drama, interschool sport or 
extra curricular activities as well as P&C or Support 
Group fundraisers and the canteen special lunch days 
can also be handed to the class teacher, but please in-
clude these in separate envelopes and with separate 
payment. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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Beginner Recorder Ensemble 2015 
 

Registrations are now open for the beginner recorder 

classes for 2015. Sign up now to reserve a place for your 

child.  

For more details please refer to the note available from 

the school office or contact me at sue.thorv@gmail.com  

 

 . Please register by 1st December, 2014.  

 

Sue Thorvaldson  

Recorder Ensemble Director 

BPS String Ensemble 2015 
 

The BPS String Ensemble is looking for new members for 2015.  

Students who are learning violin, viola, cello or double bass are en-

couraged to join us.  

In 2015 the string ensemble will cater for players from beginners 

to more advanced students. A highlight for 2015 will be the chance 

to play on the stage of the Sydney Opera House in The Festival of 

Instrumental Music.  

For more details or to register please contact me at 

sue.thorv@gmail.com.  Please register by 1st December, 

2014 if you wish your child to be involved in the  

Festival of Instrumental Music.  
 

Sue Thorvaldson  

BPS String Ensemble Director  

mailto:sue.thorv@gmail.com
mailto:sue.thorv@gmail.com
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Disclaimer: Advertisements placed in THE CREST do not reflect an endorse-

ment or otherwise by Berowra Public School of that product or service.   

Information in the advertisement is entirely the responsibility of the advertiser.  
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